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The Southgate Ruth Hargrave Memorial Library (or “The Library”) provides a Quiet Study Room 

for patrons to work individually or in a small group for the purposes of studying, writing, 

homework, research, reading, or small group study.   

The purpose of the Library’s Quiet Study Room is to provide a dedicated space for patrons 

seeking a quiet environment away from the distractions of the main library. The room will be 

available free of charge. 

Failure to abide by the policies and procedures governing the use of the Quiet Study Room and 

the Patron Code of Conduct may be result in denial of future use. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


